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FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF NIGERIA
FEDERAL GOVERNMENT GIRL’S COLLEGE
BASAWA ROAD, ZARIA, KADUNA STATE
INVITATION TO TENDER FOR THE EXECUTION OF YEAR 2025 CAPITAL PROJECTS

1. INTRODUCTION
The Federal Government of Nigeria has allocated funds to Federal Government Girl’s
College, Zaria (FGGC Zaria) for the execution of 2025 Capital Projects. In compliance with
the Provisions of the Public Procurement Act 2007, the FGGC Zaria hereby wishes to invite
experienced and competent companies to tender for the following Projects:
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